


Any student still wanting to join 

the academic team, who missed 

the call-out meeting, please 

sign-up with either Mr. Maluvac

Rm. 205, Mr. Oehlman Rm. 

212, or Mrs. Trossman.



FCA(Fellowship of Christian Athletes) is 

back! FCA focuses on serving the community 

and school by equipping, empowering and 

encouraging people to make a difference in 

the life of others. FCA meetings are 

Wednesday mornings at 7:30 am in Mr. 

Lawrence's classroom, room 213. Everyone is 

invited to come. Feel welcome to hang-out at 

the next meeting and enjoy a doughnut or 

two!



Boys Basketball will have a meeting 

Wednesday, August 30, at 3:00 in Mr

Lewis’ room for any boy interested in 

playing basketball this year and not 

involved in a fall sport.  Remember you 

must have a physical on file to 

participate in any activity.



Attention:  Any student 

interested in joining the 

German Club!   There will be a 

German Club meeting on 

Thursday, August 31st before 

school at 7:35 in Room 205.



There will be an FCCLA Meeting 

Tuesday, August 29th from 3-4 

p.m. in room 146. They will be 

serving a nacho bar for all 

attendees.  FCCLA is open to all 

EC Students to join. See Mrs. 

Osman or Ms. McConnell for 

details.



There will be a meeting for 

any boy interested in 

playing baseball and that is 

not involved in a fall sport 

Thursday, August 31 in Rm. 

127 after school. 



Any students interested in recycling and/or saving trees 

should consider joining ECHO club! ECHO stands for 

"Environmental Coalition for Healthy Opportunities" 

and students have the ability to be a part of something 

as small as a high school club with long-lasting effects. 

Meetings are held every Thursday in Mrs. Burkhard's

room right after school. Emily Whitehead is the 

President and Anna Kubitz is the Vice President. If 

there are any questions regarding ECHO club, contact 

Mrs. Burkhard or Emily and Anna! HELPING THE 

EARTH AND FOOD ARE INVOLVED.



Spanish Club's 1st 

meeting will be held 

September 7th from 3:00 

to 4:00 in Room 203 

(Mrs. Oehlman's room). 


